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Sheppard Mullin Receives Veterans Legal Institute’s 2021 Law Firm of
the Year Award

Veterans Legal Institute
11.11.2021

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP received the 2021 Law Firm of the Year award from the Veterans Legal
Institute (VLI) for launching a pro bono partnership providing legal assistance to veterans in need throughout
Southern California. The firm was honored during its annual “Lawyers for Warriors” gala celebration on
November 8, 2021, at the Center Club of Orange County in Costa Mesa, CA.

Click here to see the video.
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